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January 5, 2022 

Pediatric Vaccination Clinics Available Now!  

 
Dear primary care providers,  
 
COVID-19 vaccinations are approved for children ages 5-11 and are critical in the fight against the 
pandemic. If you are unable to vaccinate your pediatric patients yourself right away, several free 
vaccination clinics are available now!  
 
To see all available clinics, please visit www.smchealth.org/pedsvaccine. These clinics can also be 
viewed in MyTurn.  
 
From the website: 
 

San Mateo County Health is offering pediatric COVID-19 vaccines at eight sites throughout the county 
during the month of January. Free and open to the public, these clinics will offer the Pfizer vaccine to 

children aged 5-11. Boosters and vaccines for other ages will not be available. 
 
The website above is updated frequently with information about new vaccination clinics.  
 
If you have any questions about becoming a vaccinator or COVID-19 vaccine resources, please go to 
www.hpsm.org/provider-covid-resources/ or contact our Provider Services department at 
PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 

  

http://www.smchealth.org/pedsvaccine
http://www.hpsm.org/provider-covid-resources/
mailto:PSInquiries@hpsm.org

